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We,	as	rooftop	solar	owners,	fully	support	the	proposal	by	IPART	to	significantly	
increase	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity.	We	feel	that	it	is	only	fair	to	offer	the	proposed	price	as	a	minimum	
figure	that	more	truly	reflects	the	value	of	solar	in	environmental	and	
community	terms.	
Although	we	have	been	happy	to	contribute	much	spare	electricity	to	the	grid	for	
the	general	good,	it	has	been	clear	that	the	supplier,	which	is	not	an	Australian-
owned	company,	has	been	benefitting	financially	from	that	power,	without	
paying	a	fair	feed-in	price,	and	the	above	adjustment	(at	least)	would	certainly	
make	battery	storage	likely	sooner.	
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